6th April 1962
"Dennistoun"
Bothwell, Tasmania
Australia

Dr. 8eth B. Nicholson

Carnegie Institution of Washington
813 Santa Barbara Street

Pasadena, California

Dear Dr. Nicholson:

Thank you for your letter of
28/3/62, The deseription you give of my activities
is quite flattering, I didn't know I was that good!
I will be happy to have this synopsis of my caredd
published in the form you have drawn up.

It 1is my plan to leave here sbout 22nd August
and return shortly before the end of September. If
the ASP gathering at Berkeley could be arranged for
a date during the lagt ten days of 8eptember, it
would be most convenient for me, I will be harpy to
attend, receive the Bruce Medal and make a short reply.

The eroisarms, hardware and insulators are being
fitted to my array eof poles. A few wires have been
put up and some satisfactory electricel tests performed,

I have been watching the results of the routine
ionosphere measurement here, Already sbout half the
nights show an hour or more of transparency at 14l
meters wavelength, The eoming winter should provide
very good conditions,

Looking forward to seeing you in 8eptember,

I am
Sincerely your-;%ziéééﬁ\
70

rote Reber



